
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

6 November 2020 
Our Ref: 20618A.29SE 
 
 
 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
 
Attn: Tahlia Alexander 
 
 
Dear Tahlia, 
 
RE: CHATSWOOD EDUCATION PRECINCT (UPGRADES TO CHATSWOOD PUBLIC 

SCHOOL AND CHATSWOOD HIGH SCHOOL) – SSD-9483 
 REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION NO. 10509511 
 RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS – TRANSPORT FOR NSW 
 
 
Reference is made to the above Request for Additional Information, relating to the Response to 
Submissions letter from Transport for NSW (TfNSW) dated 27 October 2020. 
 
A detailed response to each of the matters raised by TfNSW has been prepared by The 
Transport Planning Partnership (TTPP) – refer to Attachment 1. 
 
It is noted that matters relating to the outcomes as proposed in the attached response are 
addressed/captured under the requirements of draft Conditions B19 and B25 (refer to separate 
response regarding these conditions). 
 
For any queries relating to the above, please contact the undersigned on 9980 6933. 
 
Yours faithfully 
DFP PLANNING PTY LTD 
 
 
 
 
STEPHEN EARP 
PARTNER     
 
searp@dfpplanning.com.au 

  
 
  


